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A Message from your District Governor

Happy March, Everyone!

With President Elect training this week’s end, we are
looking toward our spring assembly on April 20th. Keep
your eyes out for registration. 

We had two great clubs have their 100th year
anniversaries. Congratulations to Zelienople and Mercer
Rotary Clubs. 

We are still looking for nominations for District
Governor years 2026-2027. See Attached letter. 

District Conference Reminder: May 17th, 18th and 19th
Registrations are coming soon. 

Yours in Rotary, 

John A Marshall
District Governor

Dear Fellow Rotarians, 



DISTRICT GOVERNOR NOMINATIONS FOR 2026-2027

All District 7280 clubs are invited to submit District Governor
nominations for the 2026-2027 Rotary. Information submitted
shall be in the form of a resolution, adopted at a regular
meeting of the club. The named candidate must be
nominated and approved by a majority of the club members.
The resolution shall be certified by the club secretary. A club
may suggest a candidate who is a member of another club,
so long as the suggesting club first obtains the concurrence
of the candidates’ club. 

Candidates are required to have been a member in good
standing for at least seven years and have served a full year
as club president. The candidates must agree in writing to
have their name submitted. 

The club resolution and candidate acceptance letter need to
be submitted together and mailed via US Mail to District
Governor John Marshall, 4149 Glasgow Road, Valencia, PA
16059. 

In accordance with the District and Rotary International By-
Law, ONLY club-suggested candidates are eligible to
challenge the Nominating Committee’s Decision. 



The Tamburitzans - Ellwood City Rotary

The Tamburitzans are returning to Ellwood City sponsored by
the Rotary Club of Ellwood City. Sunday, March 17th in the
Lincoln High School Auditorium at 3pm. Tickets
available online at ellwoodtams.eventbrite.com

 The world renowned dance ensemble will perform songs and
dances from Croatia, Serbia, Ukraine, Alpine and more. It’s
an afternoon of delightful entertainment.

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-tamburitzans-return-to-ellwood-city-pa-in-reflections-tickets-797992596337?aff=oddtdtcreator


The Night at the Races - Smethport Rotary



Purse Bingo - Rotary of Hermitage



A Century of Service - Zelienople Rotary

Zelienople Rotary Celebrates a Century of Service

The Rotary Club of Zelienople celebrated their Centennial
with a festive banquet on Saturday, February 17. The event,
attended by more than 100, featured Patrick Eakes, incoming
Rotary International Director for 2024-2026, as keynote
speaker. Catering was provided by DG John Marshall, who
did a great job balancing his two roles at the event.
Entertainment was provided by the Seneca Valley Madrigal
Singers. Check out all the great photos on the club’s
Facebook page. Cheers to the next hundred years!

Smiles all around by club members to celebrate the Rotary
Club of Zelienople ‘s Centennial!



15th Annual Shamrock Shuffle - Zelienople Rotary



“Eternally Elvis” - Rotary of Portersville-Prospect



Newsletter - Greenville PA Rotary



Newsletter - Greenville PA Rotary
(continued)



ShelterBox Disaster Relief Update



ShelterBox Disaster Relief Update
(continued)



Project Enlightenment - Keystone Satellite Club

The Keystone Satellite Club is thrilled to continue our support
of organizations that are serving Women and Children in
their respective communities!

Our latest recipient is The Project Enlightenment
Foundation. This long-standing program is an early
childhood education and prevention program in conjunction
with the Wake County Public School System. The goal is to
provide parents, teachers, and caregivers with resources and
training for children birth through kindergarten age that may
be at risk. Services are tailored to strengthen parents’ and
teachers’ skills and promote successful schools and
successful children. 

PROJECT ENLIGHTENMENT
 EARLY CHILDHOOD PROGRAM

   A BRIGHTER FUTURE FOR YOUNG CHILDREN IN WAKE COUNTY



Newspaper Spotlight - Rotary of Bradford



Neshannock High School Interact Club -
New Castle Rotary

Interact Brings Coffee, Polio Plus, Valentines Day
Cards, and Smiles

On February 12, the Neshannock High School Interact Club
once again visited the club. This time the very active club
brought 34 cans of coffee for the City Rescue Mission, that’s
over 50 pounds and a check for $186 from their Pinkies for
Polio Fundraiser. The presentation of the check was
coordinated with a visit from Past DG Beth Marshall who
spoke to the club history of Rotary’s work to end polio. The
Interact students also gave valentine cards to all of the
Rotarians present at the meeting. They really put smiles on
the faces of the New Castle Rotary Club members!

Coffee for the City Rescue Mission - Pictured are Advisor Brenda
DeVincentis, Alexa Marie Ong, Samantha Angelucci, Rachael Doran
(Interact Club President), Abigail DeRosa, and Marlie Ioanilli.



International E-Club - Keystone Rotary



Bingo Event - Erie Rotary


